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Upcoming Events at CTE: 

January 24 - 4-6 pm 
5th Grade Activity Night - CMS 
 
January 24 - 6-7:30pm 
PTO Bingo Family Fun Night 
 
January 28 - 10:30-11:30 
PTO General Board Meeting - LGI 
 
January 28 - Feb 1st 
PTO Box Tops Contest Week 
 
January 29 - Session 1 
Lego Club - 2:30-4:00 pm 
 
January 30 - 6:30-7:30 pm 
5th Grade Scheduling Night 
 
February 1 
Superbowl 2019 Lunch Party 
 
February 5, 12, 19 - Session 2 
Lego Club - 2:30-4:00 pm 
 
February 6 & 7, 2019 
Cherry Tree Science Fair 
 
February 11 - 15 
Artist in Residence - The Rope Warrior 
During PE classes 
 
February 14 
Valentine Parties 
     12:55 - 2nd Grade 
     1:35 - K-1, 3-5 Grades 

February 18, 2019 
President’s Day - No School 
 
February 21 - 5:00 pm 
Math Bowl Competition 
 
Feb 26, Mar 5, 12 - Session 3 
Lego Club - 2:30-4:00 pm 
 
March 1 
PTO Adult Spring Fundraiser at Ritz 
Charles  
 
March 7 - 4th Grade Musical 
8:30 am - Student Musical Program 
6:30 pm - Parent Musical Program 
 
March 15 
End of 3rd Grading Period 
 
March 18-20 
IREAD - 3rd Graders 
 
March 29 - April 7, 2019 
Spring Break - No School 
 
May 30 - 8:30 am 
5th Grade Recognition Program 
 
May 30 
Last day of School 

 

 



 

~ INFO~ 
Carmel Middle 
School Dates 

 

January 24th  - 4:00 - 6:00 pm - Activities Night​: Students take a tour of the school, eat 
pizza and attend a basketball game.  T-shirts will be given out at this event. 
January 30th - 6:30 - 7:30 pm​ - ​Scheduling Night​: Information on course options shared 
with parents. 
April 24th - 5:30 - 7:00 pm​ - ​Open House​: Students will have the opportunity to visit 
Carmel Middle School and participate in a scavenger hunt.  Click on the ​flyer​. 

~NEW~ 
Superbowl 
2019 Lunch 
Party Menu 

On February 1st at the Cafeteria “Arena” the menu will be:  Click on the ​link​ to view. 
                    Soft Pretzel and Cheese 
                    Mini Corn Dogs 
                    Salad 
                    Beans 

~NEW~ 
Valentine Food 

Policy 
 

Please remember that in support of school policy, ​no candy or food​ is to be brought to 
the parties, other than the food provided by the PTO.  However, students are allowed to 
attach stickers, tattoos, pencils, etc. to their Valentine’s Day cards.  We will celebrate on 
Thursday, February 14th. 
 

~ NEW~ 
2019-20 KG 

Registration is 
now OPEN 

 
 

Carmel Clay Schools’ Kindergarten Registration Available for 2019-20 School Year 
Carmel, IN – Carmel Clay Schools’ kindergarten registration for the 2019-20 school year 
is now available. The online registration form can be accessed by copying and pasting 
the following link into a web browser: 
https://forms.ccs.k12.in.us/ParentPortal/pages/login.aspx​. 
Any student who is five (5) years of age on or before August 1st of the enrolling year as verified 
by an official birth certificate is eligible to enroll in kindergarten. There is no appeal process for 
early entrance. 
When registering children, parents/guardians will need an official birth certificate (not a 
hospital record) and proof of residency.  Proof of residency consists of a rental 
agreement, purchase agreement, closing documents or deed ​and​ a utility (electric 
and/or gas) statement. Parents/guardians should also note that immunization records 
must be submitted to the school by the first day of instruction. Those records may also 
be scanned and uploaded online, dropped off at the school or sent by a doctor’s office. 
More information on kindergarten and the registration process is available on Carmel 
Clay Schools’ website at: ​https://www.ccs.k12.in.us/services/curriculum/kindergarten​. 
Call the office if you would like a Friday building tour in February. 

~NEW~ 
Student Council 

Pennies for 
Patients 

Campaign for 
Leukemia and 

Lymphoma 
Society 

 

The Cherry Tree Student Council will be sponsoring the Leukemia and Lymphoma 
Society and will participate in the Pennies for Patients Campaign ​February 4-8, 2019​. 
The students can wear special clothing each day and will be encouraged to bring the 
designated change. 
     *​Monday, February 4 - ​Donate pennies for PJ Day 
     *Tuesday, February 5 - ​Cherry Tree Spirit Day 
     *Wednesday, February 6 - ​Donate dimes to wear Disney 
     *Thursday, February 7 - ​Donate nickels and wear your favorite team items 
     *Friday, February 8 - ​Wear orange to celebrate the conclusion of our Pennies for  Patients 
campaign​ - ​turn in all of the money you collected.   

*Everyone may participate in the Spirit Days whether money 
 is donated on that day or not! 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rnU4D1mIUthF68j3G0NbvLS8YBCimndE/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/open?id=14CLdGIZk3bA08yWt5OEzWUxSgis8MrSo
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ltly3eJcSnInhfMrhO0xWg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRaX0mZP0EIAOwjjeTwnTlXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgADGRZ-WMPTtnFSG2Njc3ByaW5jaXBhbHNAY2NzLmsxMi5pbi51cwlRBAAAAABEOWh0dHBzOi8vZm9ybXMuY2NzLmsxMi5pbi51cy9QYXJlbnRQb3J0YWwvcGFnZXMvbG9naW4uYXNweEeoeyJlbnYiOiJwcm9kIiwic2VxdWVuY2UiOiIwIiwidXNlcmlkIjoiMTgxIiwiY3VzdG9tZXJpZCI6Ijk5IiwicGVyc29uaWQiOiIxNzYxNTQiLCJzaGFyZGlkIjoiNyIsImVtYWlsU291cmNlIjoiQ1VTVE9NRVJfSk9CIiwic2VudFRpbWVNcyI6Ii0xNDAwNjMxMDQzIiwiam9iaWQiOiIyMDgxNiJ9
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ltly3eJcSnInhfMrhO0xWg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRaX0mZP0EIAOwjjeTwnTlXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgADGRZ-WMPTtnFSG2Njc3ByaW5jaXBhbHNAY2NzLmsxMi5pbi51cwlRBAAAAABEOWh0dHBzOi8vZm9ybXMuY2NzLmsxMi5pbi51cy9QYXJlbnRQb3J0YWwvcGFnZXMvbG9naW4uYXNweEeoeyJlbnYiOiJwcm9kIiwic2VxdWVuY2UiOiIwIiwidXNlcmlkIjoiMTgxIiwiY3VzdG9tZXJpZCI6Ijk5IiwicGVyc29uaWQiOiIxNzYxNTQiLCJzaGFyZGlkIjoiNyIsImVtYWlsU291cmNlIjoiQ1VTVE9NRVJfSk9CIiwic2VudFRpbWVNcyI6Ii0xNDAwNjMxMDQzIiwiam9iaWQiOiIyMDgxNiJ9
https://www.ccs.k12.in.us/services/curriculum/kindergarten


 

~NEW~ 
News from  
the Nurse 

 

Pink eye (conjunctivitis) 

● Pink eye is most often caused by viral infections associated with the common 
cold. It can also be caused by bacterial infections or allergies. 

● Children with bacterial pink eye should take antibiotic drops or ointment. These 
are not needed for viral pink eye. 

● Viral and bacterial pink eye are contagious. Prevent them from spreading with 
good hand washing and use of alcohol-based hand rubs. 

● Pink eye should not cause any long-term damage to a child's vision. 
● Seek medical attention if there is a change in vision, persistent redness, eye 

pain, or eyelid swelling. 
● Per Carmel Clay School’s Policy:  Students may return to school after prescribed 

medication for 24 hours and improved condition 

Angie Mace, RN 
School Nurse 

 
~ INFO~ 

Stopit App 
 
 

Click on the ​link​ for the newest “Stopit App” information.  The code to use is ​CTECARES 
 

~ INFO~ 
BOOK RENTAL 

is now  
PAST DUE 

Book rental is now PAST DUE​: 
How do I use Student QuickPay? 

1.   Log in to your Power School parent portal. 
2.   Click on ​Resources​ and then ​Textbook Payments 

You can pay online via electronic check, debit card, or credit card (Visa, MasterCard, 
Discover, and American Express.)  The school’s office will still accept cash, check, or 
money order payable to ​Carmel Clay Schools​.  ​Payments are now due​. 

 
~ INFO~ 

Order Your 
Yearbooks  

NOW 
 

Students brought home their yearbook envelope today.  I wanted to remind you that the 
online ordering deadline is ​May 1st​.  To order online go to 
www.inter-state.com/yearbook​ and enter this code: ​32045C  
 
 We would like to encourage you to either to order online or send in your yearbook 
envelope to school as soon as possible.  Checks need to be made out to Cherry Tree for 
$16.00  We will order a certain number of books and we don’t want your child to miss out 
on preserving the memories for 2018-2019 school year.   

 See you TONIGHT! 
 

Winter Family 
Fun Night 

We’re excited to see you tonight at ​BINGO Family Fun Night! Meet in the Cafeteria/Gym 
from ​6:00-7:30 pm​. 
 

 

https://appweb.stopitsolutions.com/login
http://www.inter-state.com/yearbook


 

Box Tops 
Contest & App 

 

The second semester Box Tops collection will be ​January 28-February 1, 2019.​ Each Box 
Top turned in earns $0.10 for our school! You can also download the free Box Tops App to 
turn everyday receipts into direct support for our school. Just buy, scan, and earn! For 
more info and to download the app, visit ​www.boxtops4education.com/bonusapp​.  

New Spring 
Fundraiser, 
March 1st 

 

 
   

 
Parents and CTE staff, we hope you are making plans to be at our spring fundraiser on 
March 1st at the Ritz Charles in Carmel! This adult-only event starts at 7pm and will 
include fantastic food, great music, a silent auction, and trivia. Be sure to invite your 
friends and neighbors to be a part of this fun way to support numerous programs and 
events at CTE. Attire is casual and we look forward to spending a relaxing Friday evening 
with you all! 
Tickets are now on sale! Get yours today at ​https://cherrytreeschool.ticket.qtego.net​.  
 
***Included in this auction are grade-level auction baskets. We will be collecting items 
for this now through February 4th. You can help by finding your child’s grade level theme 
and donating any item that we can include in the basket. The mailer went home in 
backpacks last week and is also attached at the end of this newsletter. 

 

Attention Fifth Grade Parents: Please don't forget to submit a Kindergarten and Fifth 
Grade photo of your child by ​February 22nd for the Fifth Grade slideshow​ to 
CherryTreeGraduation@yahoo.com​ . 

~NEW~ 
Artist in 

Residence 

 

Cherry Tree PTO welcomes The Rope Warrior to our PE classes the week of February 
11-15 as part of our Artist in Residence program. ​The Rope Warrior is named the World's 
Best Rope Jumper and he will be teaching students jump rope skills during their PE 
classes that week. Click ​HERE​ to find out more about him. 

 
Parent PTO 

Meeting  

 

Save the Date: ​The January general membership meeting will be on ​Monday, January 28, 
10:30am-11:30am ​in the CTE LGI.​ ​Come learn about all of the exciting things happening 
second semester.​ ​ All are welcome! 

 

http://www.boxtops4education.com/bonusapp
https://cherrytreeschool.ticket.qtego.net/
mailto:CherryTreeGraduation@yahoo.com
https://www.rocknropewarrior.com/


 

~NEW~ 
Ways to Help at 

CTE

 

PTO is gearing up for fun second semester events including family fun night,  and we 
need your help to make them happen. Link to sign up is ​HERE​ ! 

 

 

CTE has once again earned the distinction of being a Common Sense Media Certified 
School.   As your students may be receiving technology related gifts this season, here is a 
helpful video on balancing a healthy screen life: 
https://twitter.com/twitter/statuses/1075449904149995522  

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://tinyurl.com/SemesterTwo1819
https://twitter.com/twitter/statuses/1075449904149995522


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 


